
A Workshop meeting of the Town

Board was held at Town Hall, April
4, 2007, 6:00PM. 

Presiding: Supervisor Michael Shultis 

Attending: Councilwoman Hyman, Councilwoman Zell, Councilman Gill and Councilwoman
Briggs. 

The Town Board met for a Workshop Session in order to fine tune the wording of the Outdoor
Wood Boiler Law. 

They also interviewed applicant Laura MacGregor who had applied to be a volunteer on the
Youth Recreation Committee. 

RESOLUTION #2007-83: YOUTH RECREATION APPOINTMENT 

Offered by Supervisor Shultis Seconded by Councilwoman Hyman 

BE IT RESOLVED to appoint Laura MacGregor to the Youth Recreation Board until
12/31/2011. 

ALL VOTED AYE 

Motion to adjourn was made by Councilwoman Zell, seconded by Councilwoman Briggs and all
voted aye. 

_____________________________ 

Karin Horner, Town Clerk 
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